
Report of the Property and Major Projects Committee to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

1. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT:  ST ALBANS PRESCHOOL 
 
 Dennis Hills and Stephen Wright from the Shirley/Papanui Community Board and Mark Sherry from 

the St Albans Educare Preschool indicated their support for the proposal described in the public 
excluded section of this report. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


